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12/01/2021  17:33:432020/5350/P COMMNT Christopher 

Beauman

I object to the proposal as submitted, in particular to the proposal to replace timber doors with metal doors.  

This would be totally out of keeping with the rural character of this part of Lower Christchurch Hill, which is 

dominated by trees and wooden fences, and so helps to continue the atmosphere of Hampstead Heath into 

this adjacent street.

12/01/2021  11:23:372020/5350/P NOBJ Andrew Lavery I am a neighbur of the applicant and live at 14 Gainsborough Gardens. I have seen the proposed amended 

plans filed at the council. The plans are not substantially different from the present garage except that that the 

garage will be a little larger. The increase in size will have no negative impact on the adjoining or other 

properties in Christchurch Hill.

There wil be no loss of light.

No increase in noise.

The present garage exists and as it appears to be sightly too small for the house owner. I can see no reason 

why it cannot be enlarged by a small amount.

12/01/2021  16:26:112020/5350/P NOBJ D Whiteley 'm a resident of Well Walk and frequently use Christchurch Hill.

 

I am fully in favour of the proposed development and improvements, which will not only enable quicker access 

to the garage but also accommodate vehicle electric charging point. I had regularly used this garage to park 

my vehicle and had never encountered any congestion,either entering or leaving.

 

The garage doors will not have an impact on the neighbourhood aesthetics.
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